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Quality Manufacturing Visit 
To thank Quality Manufacturing for their support during the 2014 
season, we brought our robot to their building and gave them a 
demonstration. They gave us a tour of their laser cutting process 
to show how they make the parts they donate in-kind. 

Mini Maker Faire 
The Science Center of Iowa had its first 

ever Maker Fair! Organizations from 
around the state came to provide 

hands-on demonstrations to spread 
awareness of the maker movement. 
The robotics teams present included 

FRC #3928, FRC #4646, FTC #5126, 
and the ISU Lunabotics club. 

Welcome, New Members! 
Team Neutrino had a booth at 

the Ames High School club fest 
to invite students to our 

introductory meeting. A week 
later, we told the new members 

about our team, gave them a 
demo of the robot, and showed 

them Boyd lab. We’re excited for 
getting to know you this year! 

Next month:  We will mentor 4 FLL teams and compete at Cow Town Throwdown! 

Sukup Hall Dedication 
This month, ISU opened their new Biorenewables 
Complex. We worked with ISU to get space for our 
robot assembly in the new building, and so we 
displayed our robot at the dedication to show part 
of what the new building will be used for.  


